
HEYBURN ELEMENTARY 

 

In order to maintain a secure and orderly learning 

environment and to promote respect and courtesy regarding 

the use of electronic communication devices, the District has 

established policy governing student use of electronic 

communication devices (ECDs).  Heyburn Elementary will follow 

the district policy for ECDs —Policy #503.  Students may not 

use cell phones during the school day without permission.  If a 

student uses their personal electronic communication device 

during school time without permission, it will be taken by 

staff and turned into the office where it will remain until 

signed for and picked up by a parent or guardian. Likewise, 

if a student misuses an electronic device provided by the 

school, consequences may include replacement of the device 

and/or a suspension of privileges. 
 


